
From: Sambol, Don [don.sambol@twcable.com] 
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2005 12:42 PM 
To: Eleanor Lott 
Subject: RE: Pending Application 
Sorry Ms. Lott, that should be 36M0G7W. I left out the zero.   
  
Don Sambol 
FCC Compliance Engineer 
Time Warner Cable 
13241 Woodland Park Road 
Herndon, VA 20171 
Ph:  703-345-3549 
Fx:  703-345-3503 
  
 

 
From: Eleanor Lott [mailto:Eleanor.Lott@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2005 11:25 AM 
To: Sambol, Don 
Subject: Pending Application 

September 16, 2005 
  
Hello Mr.. Sambol, 
  
On your Application that was filed on September 2, 2005, for a License Ku-band Transportable, 
SES-LIC-20050902-01256, E050260, Your Emission Designator is incorrect something is missing 
from the value on FCC Form 312 Schedule B, Number E47?  Please correct and submit 
information to me by close of business Friday, September 16, 2005. Please feel free to contact 
me at 202-418-0728. 
  
Thank You 
Eleanor Lott 
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